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Log Cabin Democrat 
1058 Front Street 
Conway, AR 72032 
  
 
 
 
Please publish the following notice on Monday, February 12, 2018 furnish one proof of 
publication to Jamie Brice, Purchasing Department of the City of Conway.  
  

"Notice" 
 
The City of Conway is soliciting bids for pavement marking services as part of the Street and 
Engineering Department’s construction and maintenance programs during the 2018 calendar 
year. 
 
Bid specifications and all related documents can be received by contacting Jamie Brice/Purchasing 
Office, 1201 Oak Street, Conway, AR, 501.358.6810. Bids must be in the Purchasing Department 
located in City Hall at 1201 Oak Street, Conway, AR 72032 no later than 10:00 a.m., Wednesday, March 
14th, 2018 to be considered and will be opened in the City Hall downstairs conference room. No late bids 
will be accepted.   

 
The City of Conway reserves the right to reject any and all submittals received or any portions 
thereof. The City of Conway is an equal opportunity employer. 

 
 
 
 
Bart Castleberry 
Mayor, City of Conway          
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